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I STRONGLY OPPOSE HB 3166. 

A 'unified primary' is the same as 'ranked-choice voting.' This is an end-run around 

voters rejecting ranked-choice voting, and unethical for legislators to force it on voters 

after being rejected. 

There isn't a state that has tried ranked-choice voting, that one or more elections 

produced a false win. This will never give Oregonians confidence in their voting 

system. 


